Friday 5th May 2023                                
Homework

Spelling: Please practise your spellings. We will have a spelling quiz next Friday. 

	Group 1
	Group 2
	Group 3

	chew
grew
screw
new
crew
look
ask
	their
were
could
elephant
alphabet
whisker
whisper
	tunnel
squirrel
travel
copied
happier
replied 
replying


You will find your group in your reading journal

Maths: We have been learning about Time. Over the weekend, practise telling the time while you are at home or out and about.  You might like to make a diary to show what you have been doing at different times e.g.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Saturday 1 o clock  - I went to the park with my family.

Topic: We have started learning about Habitats. Please can you make a list of facts about the Ocean. 
You can also complete games on Numbots (Y1) or TTRS (Y2).
Numbots - https://play.numbots.com/#/intro 
TTRS - https://play.ttrockstars.com/ 
You will find your password information in your reading journal.

Y2 – Please use hit the button to practise your 2, 5 and 10 times tables. 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button 
Reading: Please continue reading at home every night.

IDL – Please log on and complete a session every week.
Reminders:
PE day – Tuesday and Friday
Please make sure any important messages are passed on at our class door or via the office.
Wednesday 17th May ~ (PTFA)17:30 – 18:30 Storytime for our Ducklings and KS1 children. Come back to school in your pj’s for a bedtime story and cookie.

